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Haniewicz, Melissa

From: Hofstader, Olive
Sent: Friday, March 2, 2018 1:10 PM
To: ann.marie.aubry@blm.gov
Cc: Jennifer Yee; Bearley, Mia; Haniewicz, Melissa
Subject: Closure of Administrative Order – USDOI, BLM, Wind Whistle CF/PWS ID# UTAH19037 , 

Docket No. SDWA-08-2015-0036

This email is to inform you of the EPA’s decision to close the Administrative Order (Order) regarding drinking water 
violations at the public water system specified in the subject line. The EPA has determined that the requirements of the 
Order have been completed. 
 
Please be aware that you are still required to comply with the National Primary Drinking Water Regulations (drinking 
water regulations), 40 C.F.R. part 141. Violation of the drinking water regulations may result in a court-imposed 
injunction and/or penalties. 
 
Thank you for resolving these issues. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me. 
______________________ 
Olive Hofstader 
Water Technical Enforcement 
U.S. EPA, Region 8, ENF-W-SDW 
1595 Wynkoop Street 
Denver, Colorado 80202-1129 
1-800-227-8917, ext. 6467 
or, 303-312-6467 phone 
303-312-7518 fax 
 
To report an environmental violation, please visit EPA's website at  
http://www.epa.gov/compliance/complaints/index.html 
 


